
Daughters of Penelope District 21  
2025 Scholarship Program 

ATTENTION CHAPTER PRESIDENTS 

All information has been updated for the 2025 Scholarship Program 

Attached is the 2025 District Scholarship Application packet. Applicants can download these 
documents from the DOP District 21 website and you can also share them with your members.

1. Introductory letter from the DOP District Scholarship Chair
2. 2025 District Scholarship Award Announcement
3. 2025 District Scholarship Application (fillable PDF)
4. 2025 Mandatory Scholarship Application Checklist (last page of the application)

From now to March 2025, please announce in your chapter bulletins and any other communications 
within your communities that the 2025 District Scholarship Application is available.    

Undergraduate Scholarships (with the exception of the Past District Governors’ League) will be 
available to sons, daughters, grandsons or granddaughters of both Daughters of Penelope and AHEPA 
members.   

Please provide the following information to your Chapter: 

  Scholarships to be awarded- See the 2025 District Scholarship Award Announcement 

  APRIL 1, 2025 IS THE DEADLINE to send applications.  All requested materials MUST be postmarked 
by the deadline date and should be sent to the District Scholarship Chair by CERTIFIED 
MAIL, FEDERAL EXPRESS OR UPS. 

  The 2025 Scholarship Award packet can be obtained from DOP District 21 website at 
https://dop21.org/scholarships/ 

 It is essential that the “Endorsing Chapter Page” of the application be completed by the Chapter 
President and Secretary or the application will be disqualified. 

If you or the applicants have any questions, feel free to contact me. 

Thank you for sharing the 2025 District 21 Scholarship Program information with your wonderful 
students. 

Alicia Frangos, DOP District 21 Scholarship Chair 
61 Sequoia Court 
San Carlos, CA 94070 
Cell 650.245.2256 
dop21scholarship@gmail.com 
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